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HAPPY NEW YEAR !!! 

IMPORTANT DATES:

    LIBRARY NEWS:    MONTHLY CHARACTER WORDS:

THE CHARACTER EDUCATION WORDS WE
FOCUS ON IN JANUARY ARE KINDNESS
AND CARING – BEING KIND, FRIENDLY,
CONSIDERATE, AND WILLING TO LISTEN,
GIVE AND SHARE. STUDENTS ARE
NOMINATED BY THEIR TEACHERS AND
RECOGNIZED ON THE MORNING
ANNOUNCEMENTS AT THE END OF THE
MONTH.

JAN. 15 SCHOOL CLOSED 
JAN. 18 REPORT CARDS GO HOME 
FEB. 5 - 9TH BOOK FAIR 
FEB. 7 READY, SET, KINDERGARTEN - 5:30-6:30
WELCOME INCOMING FAMILIES &
KINDERGARTN STUDENTS
FEB. 6TH & 7TH STUDENT LED CONFERENCES 
FEB. 16TH & 19TH - SCHOOL CLOSED
FEB. 22 MCDONALDS SPIRIT NIGHT 5:30-8:30
FEB. 22 SPRING PICTURES AND CLASS
PICTURES
FEB. 29 ASTRO SKATE PARTY - 6:00-8:00 

HELLO FAMILIES!
 I AM SO EXCITED THAT THE LIBRARY IS
NOW OPEN!  PK, K, 1ST, AND 2ND GRADE
CLASSES WILL COME TO THE LIBRARY
FOR 30 MINUTES EACH WEEK.  3RD, 4TH,
AND 5TH GRADE CLASSES WILL COME
TO THE LIBRARY EVERY OTHER WEEK FOR
30 MINUTES.  WHILE CLASSES ARE WITH
ME, I WILL READ THEM A STORY AND
THEY WILL BE ABLE TO CHECK OUT
BOOKS. PK AND KINDERGARTEN WILL
CHECK OUT ONE BOOK AND ALL OTHER
GRADES WILL CHECK OUT TWO BOOKS.
YOUR CHILD NEEDS THE BRING THEIR
BOOK(S) EVERY TIME THEY COME TO
THE LIBRARY.  IF BOOKS ARE NOT
RETURNED OR LOST, YOUR CHILD WILL
NOT BE ABLE TO CHECK OUT A BOOK
UNTIL THE OVERDUE/LOST BOOKS ARE
RETURNED OR PAID FOR.  

MS. ROBERTSON
MEDIA SPECIALIST

WELCOME BACK MUSTANGS!
HAPPY NEW YEAR! WE ARE EXCITED TO WELCOME OUR STUDENTS BACK TO CAMPUS!
JANUARY MARKS THE BEGINNING OF THE SECOND SEMESTER. WE COMPLETED MID
YEAR TESTING BEFORE BREAK AND OUR TEACHERS ARE WORKING WITH STUDENTS TO
SET GOALS FOR THE NEW QUARTER. REPORT CARDS WILL BE DISTRIBUTED THIS WEEK.
PLEASE TAKE TIME TO TALK WITH YOUR CHILD ABOUT THEIR ACADEMIC AND
BEHAVIOR GOALS FOR THE NEW YEAR. IT IS A BUSY AND EXCITNG TIME OF THE YEAR.
WE ARE EXCITED TO BE BACK! MRS. CANNATA & MRS. WAGER 


